
10th February 1916.

Refering to your letter of the 19th ultimo and en-

closures (No.88), I have to request you to be good enough to send

me the traoing referred to in the letter from the Deputy Min-

ister of Public Works of the 27th December last, showing the

location of the proposed road to be built by the Provincial

Government through the Gitsault Indian Reserve No.24. Please

note that the traoing is especially requested.

Your obedient servant,

& Mr Lean

Aset. Deputy and Secretary.

Rdbbons Esq.,

ommission ou Indian

Secretary, Royal Affairs,

Victoria, B.C.

dien Affairs, Letterbock,
cepy
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